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May 22, 2020 
 
Face Coverings: Protect You, Protect Others 
 
The Town of Wilton is announcing a public safety campaign to share with residents the importance of wearing 
a face covering while in public. “Face Coverings: Protect You, Protect Others” has been rolled out in advance of 
the Memorial Day weekend.   Signage has been placed in public areas where social distancing is not always 
possible such as along River Road sidewalks or on popular Town of Wilton trails.   
 
On April 17, 2020, Governor Lamont issued Executive Order 7BB which states any person in a public place in 
Connecticut who is unable to or does not maintain a safe social distance of approximately six feet from every 
other person shall cover their mouth and nose with a mask or cloth face-covering.  The order provides an 
exception for those for whom the use of a mask or cloth face covering would be contrary to his or her health 
or safety because of a medical condition, a child in a child care setting, anyone under the age of 2 years, and 
older children if the mask cannot be placed safely on his/her face. 
 
For more information, please contact Sarah Gioffre at sarah.gioffre@wiltonct.org. 
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https://portal.ct.gov/-/media/Office-of-the-Governor/Executive-Orders/Lamont-Executive-Orders/Executive-Order-No-7BB.pdf?la=en

